
The Faculty Review Committee of the Department of  Educational Policy and Leadership 

Studies has reviewed your application for admission to the Doctor of Philosophy degree 

program in Higher Education and Student Affairs.  I am sorry to inform you that you are not 

among those selected for this program.  This decision was made only after careful examination 

of the materials submitted.

If you have questions regarding this decision, you may wish to contact Professor Debora 

Liddell, Higher Education and Student Affairs Program Chair.  Dr. Liddell's telephone number 

is (319) 335-5343, and the email address is debora-liddell@uiowa.edu.  I wish you success in 

your professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

David Bills

Associate Dean

cc:  Educational Policy and Leadership Studies

February 1, 2012

Roy Yew-hung Chan

236 E 46th St

Long Beach CA 90807-1447

Dear Mr. Chan:

 


